4/10/19


President Ohan called the student board meeting to order at 2:30 p.m. The clip boards were passed out to the room representatives in each grade to sign in. Then, Treasurer Addison gave the finance report . We currently have $1363.70 in our student board budget.

Then, President Ohan reminded the room representatives to remind their class about Teacher Switch Day on April 26. President Ohan reminded the room representatives that poster committee D and E will make posters at their recess time for Earth Week and Teacher Switch. President Ohan also told the room representatives about Earth week. For Earth week we are doing a donation program for The Grove.  Students are asked to bring loose change to donate. Half of the money will go to the student board budget while the other half will go to The Grove. 

Mr. Russell attended our meeting as asked the student board if we would fund the DJ for field day.  The student board decided to fund the DJ during field day.


[bookmark: _GoBack]Meeting was adjourned at 3:15pm.

Sincerely, 
The Student Board 
